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It was good to see a nice crowd at the 

Rebels' Christmas party.  Thanks to all 

that helped organize the event.  I think 

everyone enjoyed the food and gift ex-

change. The only thing missing was a lit-

tle snow on the ground. 

 

February will be kind of a slow month for 

club activities.  It's a good time for us 

to start to get ready for Spring.  March 

will bring the swap meet and World of 

Wheels in Omaha.  We are still in need of 

volunteers to help with parking.  Don't 

forget to sign up at the next meeting.  

The swap meet is an opportunity for the 

club to make good money.  You'll also be 

able to pick up your new book for 2012.  

It lists all the car shows and events for 

the year.  Then, you can mosey around and 

look for bargains for your ride.  If you 

want to show your car at World of Wheels, 

talk to Jim or Scott to get signed up.  

The Rebels always brings home several 

awards. 

 

We had a good car show meeting in Janu-

ary.  We are still in need of volunteers 

for all sorts of jobs.  If you are inter-

ested in volunteering, contact Dave and 

let him know what you would like to do.  

We can always use judges and we will be 

holding a class on how to judge.  We wel-

come all members to participate in the 

show and help us to find people/

businesses to donate items for the goody 

bags and door prizes. 

 

Let's all jump in and make this a fun and 

exciting year for the Rebels!  Hope to 

see you on the road soon! 

 

Cary Petersen 

President 



  

 

January 25, 2012 

Meeting held at 

Parker’s Smokehouse 

Attendance: 48 

The meeting was 

called to order by Lydell. Cary is 

out of town and Renee is ill. 

Great to see everyone here to-

night!  

Welcome to guests and new mem-

bers: Brian Hagelgartz and Bill 

Dick. 

Secretary’s Report by Margaret 

The minutes from the December  

meeting at JJ’s were approved 

with no corrections or additions. 

Newsletter deadline  to Tracee is 

January 30. 

Membership dues are due by 

January 31.  If you’d like to keep 

receiving the newsletter and you 

have not renewed now is the time 

to do so.  

Ladies Night will be February 21 

at Granite City, 6 PM. 

Treasurers Report by Wanda. 

A motion was made to accept the 

December 2011 treasurers report.  

Wanda reported that we had 76 

members attending the Christ-

mas Party but we paid for 90. She 

encouraged more members to at-

tend at next years Christmas 

Party.  

Coordinators Report by Scott 

There will be a car show meeting 

Sunday Jan 29 at 4 pm at Mas-

ters 6100 Rebel Road. Dave re-

ported the front of the shirt is 

sold and the back 25% sold. Any 

donations for the goodie bags 

would be appreciated. We will be 

returning to Pioneers Park for the 

car show this year. 

The swap meet is March 4th and 

volunteers are still needed for 

both shifts. 3-7 am collections and 

spotting and  7 am to close spot-

ting. 

The deadline for early registra-

tion for Hot Rod Nationals is 

January 31, after that it will be 

$45 instead of $25. 

Registration for World of Wheels 

needs to be to Scott by Feb 14. We 

have 7-8 spots to fill. All informa-

tion will be in the newsletter and 

Scott does have entry forms so 

contact him if interested. 

May 12 will be a show and shine 

at Gramercy Hill. 

Old Business 

Honorary members were voted 

on. Those decided on are Shirley 

Kirkbride,  John Novak, Sharon 

Minier and Doyle Kearnes. Lydell 

said he would contact 

them and verify they 

were okay with this. 

New Business 

Eric & Ethan Tepley  

reported that the 

Cruisin for a Cure 

car show will be Sun-

day June 10, 2012 at 

Piedmont Shopping 

Center. This years 

proceeds will go to 

SE Nebraska Cancer 

Center.  Sponsors 

and donations are 

always welcome.  

Jim McNeil talked 

about the races to be 

held at the Lincoln 

airport June 20-23. 

There will be 1,000-1,200 people 

here from all over the world to 

compete. There will be 4 tracks 

and they have a five year contract 

to come back to Lincoln. 

Ron Brown reported that the 

Street Workers are once again 

holding a benefit for the Food 

Bank. It will be July 14 at Fron-

tier Harley Davidson, there will 

be a poker run, band, show and 

shine, face painting and other ac-

tivities for the kids. 

Thanks to those who brought food 

items to go to The Food Bank.  

Also keep saving those pop tabs! 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm 

to cake provided by Margaret Ot-

ley 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, 

Secretary 

 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, February 21  

Granite City, 6 PM. 

Please come join us for good 

food, conversation and great 

company! 
 

Contact either Jody White or Margaret  

Otley to let us know you're coming.   
 

Jody White 402-423-2698  

Margaret Otley 402-786-3246 

via email, lo25307@windstream.net  or    

Facebook. 
 



  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Club meeting:  

Club meeting:  

Wednesday, February 29th The Garage 

Sports Bar/Grill - 48th & Hwy 2.  

 

All Club meetings begin at 7:30pm. If you 

would like to eat prior please arrive          

6-630pm. 

 

Feb 14 Registration Deadline for World of 

Wheels  - needs to be to Scott   

 

Board Meeting:  

Wednesday, February 15th @ Misty Isles.  

Havelock @ 7:00pm. Board meetings are  

open to all members.  Meetings are held the 2nd  

Tuesday of each month, but it will be Wednes-

day this month due to Valentines Day 

 

Ladies Night Out: 

Tuesday, February 21 @ Granite City 

6 PM  See newsletter for details.    

 

Sunday, March 4th  Swap Meet  

39th Annual Rocky Manginelli Swap Meet, 

held at. Lancaster Event Center - 4100 North 

84th St .  Volunteers needed.       

 

March 19th Fund Raiser @ St Michael Catholic 

Church 9101 South 78th, Lincoln Ne. to benefit 

Nick & Andrea Brown  4:30 till 6:30pm. $5.00 a 

head   

 

23rd – 25th  56th Annual World of Wheels—Quest 

Center, Omaha, NE 

http://www.autorama.com/shows/attend/

omaha-2012 




Bill Montz 

Lincoln, NE  

2006 Ford Crown Victoria  

Police Interceptor 

 

Dan Overton 

Lincoln, NE 

1971 Impala convertible  

NEW MEMBERS 



  

 

  

 
Don’t forget to bring your canned goods 

to the next meeting.  Margaret Otley is 

collecting them to take to the Food 

Pantry. 

CARDS OR  FLOWERS 

Anyone who knows of a Rebels 

member who should have a 

card sent to someone in the  

hospital or flowers for a funeral,  

Contact  John or Carol Danielson  

 477-5577  

Our Board Members were cornered for a photo at the     

Holiday Party.  Lydell Otley  in the front row, Rennee   

Morrison to the right, Margaret Otley at left and Wanda 

Holstein, Sheryl Wright and Cary Peterson in the back row. 

A big THANK YOU to our Holiday Party Committee:  Morrison’s Otley’s and 

Francisco’s. 

 

Everyone had such a great time at 

the Knoll’s for the Holiday Party!  

The decorations were fabulous and 

the gift exchange had lots of 

‘stealing’ to make it exciting.  The 

event was so well organized.  The 

Knoll’s   always has great food, and  

who could beat socializing with Re-

bel friends?    



  

 

Well, where did the month go? Here we are getting 

ready to start February, which means the car show 

season is right around the corner. I need to first off 

thank the members that help make this years 

Christmas party a success. Thanks again to all that 

stepped up since I could not be there since I had to 

take care of Lisa since she got the flu. 

I am teaming up with Eric Teply and friends for a 

Benefit to help raise money for Nick & Andrea 

Brown’s medical expenses since Nick fell from a 

horse and is unable to work and Andrea is out on 

maternity leave. Eric thought it would be the right 

thing to do. So any of you Rebels that like to cook 

he could use some volunteers for chili and rolls. 

Please Contact Eric Teply (402) 560-3785 for fur-

ther information. 

The registrations for World of Wheels need to be 

turn in to me no later than the 15th of Feb. so that 

we can get a good location like last year. If there 

are any one of you that would like to register for 

this event please contact me I have registration 

forms. 

We are still in need for volunteers for the swap 

meets early shifts and the later shifts. If you would 

like to help out please contact myself or Boyd, We 

actually need 6 people per group per shift. We have 

most of the early shifts full but we need to get more 

people for the 7 till done shift. 

If there are any rebels that have a business that 

would like to give stuff away for our car show 

please contact myself or Dave. Every little bit 

helps. 

February’s Events:  

15th  Registration is due to me for World of 

Wheels 

19th      Nick & Andrea Browns Fund Raiser @ St 

Michael Catholic Church 9101 South 78th, Lincoln 

Ne.  4:30 till 6:30pm. $5.00 a head 

March’s Events 

4th   39th Annual Rocky Manginelli Swap Meet, 

Lancaster Event Center 3am till Done 

23rd – 25th  56th Annual World of Wheels, Century 

Link Center, Omaha Nebraska 

April’s Events 

?    Wahoo Swap Meet 

May Events 

5th  Ashland 5th Annual ROC Car & Truck show 

TBA 

12th  Gramercy Hill Show N Shine TBA 

? Berean Car Show 

26th & 27th  Hot Rod Nationals, Lancaster Event 

Center 

 

If you have an event that would like to be 

posted in the newsletter please feel free to 

contact me  

402-525-1088 or email onefast-

bike2001@yahoo.com 

 

 

Scott 

 

Coordinators Report 

     MARK YOUR               

      CALENDARS 

 

Our Biggest Event of the Year!  

 

Rebels Auto Club Car Show  

June 24, 2012  
 

Your current membership card can bene-

fit you for a discount on purchases at 

The Auto Zone at 2904 Cornhusker Hwy 

and A Street Auto Parts.  

mailto:onefastbike2001@yahoo.com
mailto:onefastbike2001@yahoo.com


  

 

Beautiful decorations were later given away in a drawing. 



  

 

YOUR CLASSIC CAR INSURED FOR LESS THAN $100 

PER YEAR - GIVE US A CALL 

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   

 

Do you need help caring for a loved one? 

Do you want a great and inexpensive way to ad-
vertise your business? 

Why not advertise in the Rebels Auto Club news-
letter and website for only $40.00 per year for 
members and $50.00 per year for non members?  

  

You can email your Business Card Size copy of 
your ad to newsletter editor Tracee at tracee-
jean@yahoo.com and remit payment to the Rebels 
PO Box indicating advertising for newsletter. 
Any questions contact  

Margaret Otley, secretary. 

http://us.mc316.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=traceejean@yahoo.com
http://us.mc316.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=traceejean@yahoo.com


  

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   
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